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  a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 749
Hutton : 819
Senset : 953

Washington: 851

November
Monday 21: Class 4 Swimming 
Wednesday 22: Bags for School collection
Wednesday 23: Dog's Trust Safety Awareness Day
Friday 25: Own clothes day for Christmas Fair
Wednesday 30: Class 1 and 2 to Lancaster Priory 
December
Thursday 1: Parent's Evening 
Friday 2: Christmas Fair
Tuesday 13: KS1 Nativity  - 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 14: Dukes Theatre Pantomime Visit
Friday 16: Carols, Parties and Most Improved

celebration




Team PointsFriday 18th November 2022

Dates and Events
Class One
Writing: Lily Smethurst
Maths: Dolly Lloyd
Learner: Rowan Taylor

Class Two
Writing: Emma Richards
Maths: Madeleine Spencer
Learner: Rupert Vereker

Class Three
Writing: Oliver Robinson
Maths: Leon Hughes
Learner: Baylee Jackson

Class Four
Writing: Laurence Stallard
Maths: Freddie Hill
Learner: Layla Bayman

Well done SENSET

Children in Need  - £115
Wow! Thank you so much to everybody who sent in
some money for Children in Need. We dressed in spots
and had fun taking part in a Pudsey Treasure Hunt. We
raised £115 for this worthwhile charity. 

Professor Wise from Lancaster University worked
with Classes 3 and 4 this week on engineering
projects. Using Science, technology, engineering
and Maths they worked in teams to solve real life
problems. These days allow the children to use
Maths and Science skills and knowledge they have
learnt and explore career opportunities for the future. 

STEM Science days



Bat visits KS2

Class Three had an unusual visitor this week,
when a bat was discovered taking shelter in the
KS2 corridor. Following the nice weather at the
weekend, Tuesday was very wet and cold. It
seems that our visitor came in to hide from the
bad weather. Luckily, Mrs Spencer knew
someone to call and our guest was well looked
after. 

Football Competition Success 

The Year One and Two football squad took part in their first
competition on Wednesday, at Carnforth High School. Playing
against several local teams they were able to make it to the
final where they lost out to Caton. The children were a credit
to ABH and won a silver medal and player of the tournament
for their efforts. Well done! 


